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Regional Data Centre Relocation Project to Launch 
This fall, servers housed at CKHA and WRH will be moved from on-site to an off-site location.  This 
relocation will require a downtime of many applications while the servers are moved to the Regional Data 
Centre. It will be necessary for staff at both sites to use downtime procedures during this outage.   The 
outage window will be planned outside of regular business hours, and will impact clinical 
areas.   Additionally, to prepare for this move, hardware upgrades, application upgrades and server 
hardware replacements are ongoing with short downtime outages.  These are being communicated to sites 
to ensure the equipment has support and also to mitigate risks associated with older equipment. The CHIS 
Team, working with IBM has just completed the “Assessment and Discovery Phase” and will move into the 
next phase of work, “Transition Plan Phase” which includes setting the dates for the move, outage time, 
planning the physical move and clearly identifying what applications are impacted.  Stay tuned for more 
communication and additional details. If you have any questions or concerns please contact Kim Piroli, 
CHIS Project Manager at kim.piroli@consolidatedhealth.ca. 

Help us Provide Cancer Patients with the Information They Want and Need  
An Opportunity to Guide in the Development of a  New Patient Information Package 

The Regional Cancer Program is looking for people interested in being part of a review group to develop an 
information package for new patients referred for Cancer Care. Your valuable input will help future cancer 
patients, their families and caregivers. The package will be developed during meetings to be held in 
September and October, 2012 at a time most convenient for group members.  Mileage will be reimbursed 
and lunch or dinner provided as needed. If you have experienced cancer as a patient, family member or 
caregiver within the past 5 years and are interested in helping, please contact Cathy Mombourquette, 
Communications Coordinator:  cathy_mombourquette@wrh.on.ca or 519-254-5577 ext. 58774 by 
August 24, 2012. Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a difference for cancer patients and 
their families. 

3rd Annual 5K Walk/Run in Memory of Dr. Michael Lai 
Registration is now open for the 3

rd
 annual 5K walk/run in memory of Dr. Michael Lai happening on 

Saturday, September 29, 2012. The walk/run begins at the May Wah Inn restaurant located at 1689 
University Ave. W. The cost to participate is $25 (or $25 in pledges) and includes the walk/run, t-shirt and a 
Chinese lunch hosted by Jacqueline Lai. Over the last two years, $23,000 has been raised in support of 
equipment for the ICU/CCU. For more information visit www.wrh.on.ca/drlaiwalkathon. 

 
Did you know?  

Mini-baby boom? In July 2012, 60 more newborns were delivered at the Met Campus of 
Windsor Regional Hospital than were delivered in July 2011.  

The Tribune is a Publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.  
Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.  

Weekly editions of the Tribune will resume after Labour Day! 
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